* State Superintendent to visit Governor’s School East campus

State Superintendent of Public Instruction June Atkinson will visit the Governor’s School East campus at
Meredith College (3800 Hillsborough St.) in Raleigh on Wednesday, June 24, at 2 p.m. to speak with
students and tour the grounds. For more information, please contact the NCDPI Communications
division at 919.807.3450.



* State Board of Education Task Force on Summative Assessment to Meet

The State Board of Education Task Force on Summative Assessment will meet on Friday, June 19, from 1
—5 p.m,, in the 7th Floor Board Room, Education Building, 301 N. Wilmington St., Raleigh. The agenda

primarily focuses on the Task Force’s final report and assessment recommendations for grades 3 — 8 and
high school.

The meeting will be audio streamed for those who cannot attend. To listen, please visit
http://stateboard.ncpublicschools.gov, and click the link under Live Audio Stream. For more
information, please contact the NCDPlI Communications division at 919.807.3450.




